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Excellency,

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your Note of 25 September 1990
concerning the Agreement of 19 June 1951 between the Parties to the North Atlantic
Treaty regarding the Status of their Forces, the Agreement of 3 August 1959 to
supplement that Agreement with respect to foreign forces stationed in the Federal
Republic of Germany and the Agreements related thereto, the English text of which

reads as follows:

(See the Note of the Federal Republic of Germany of September 25, 1990)

I have the honour to inform you that the Government of the Kingdom of the
Netherlands agrees to the content of Your Excellency’s Note. Accordingly, Your
Excellency's Note, this reply and the replies of the Ambassador of the Kingdom of
Belgium, of the Ambassador of Canada, of the Ambassador of the French Republic, of
the Ambassador of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland and of
the Ambassador of the United States of America expressing their Governments’
agreement shall constitute an Agreement between our Governments, which shall enter
into force, following completion of the necessary constitutional requirements in the

Federal Republic of Germany, when German unity is established.

I avail myself of this opportunity to renew to Your Excellency the assurances of my
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highest consideration.

An den Staatssekretir des Auswirtigen Amts
S.E. Herrn Dr. Hans Werner Lautenschlager
5300 Bonn 1



